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As the pandemic drags on, it’s hard not to feel frustrated or dejected. However, we 
believe that brighter days lie ahead, and as Chinese New Year approaches, our 
spectacular flightseeing tours are the perfect way to catch a breath of fresh air 
during these challenging times.

Health and Safety Measures

We have adopted a series of health and safety 
measures in order to make our services 
Covid-safe for our passengers and staff. After 
each flight, all of our on-board equipment is 
thoroughly disinfected. Our waiting rooms are 
regularly cleaned and disinfected, and we also 
comply with government regulations on social 
gatherings and social distancing.

With Chinese New Year just around the 
corner, why not take to the skies with a 
memorable helicopter ride? Discover our 
popular ‘Fly & Tea’ package – board your 
helicopter from the rooftop of The Peninsula 
Hong Kong and enjoy a stunning 18-minute 
flightseeing tour with mesmerising 
bird’s-eye views over Victoria Harbour, 
followed by a classic afternoon tea in The 
Lobby at The Peninsula Hong Kong.

All-new ‘Fly & Dine’ experience

Our all-new ‘Fly & Dine’ package includes a 
selection of delicious cuisine from six top 
chefs. Celebrate Chinese New Year in style with 
a memorable flightseeing tour followed by the 
ultimate fine dining experience!

Celebrate Chinese New Year in style!

Following the upcoming completion of The 
Peninsula Hong Kong’s renovation program, 
our information centre in the hotel lobby is 
due to reopen. If you have any questions 
regarding our helicopter services, please do 
not hesitate to contact the member of staff on 
duty.

New information centre at 
The Peninsula Hong Kong

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our customers a 
 Happy & Healthy Chinese New Year!
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